Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health

METRO MANILA CENTER FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
October 7, 2022

Pre-Bidding Conference (IB No. 2022-128E to IB No. 2022-138E)
Due to the urgent meetings of the members of the Bids and Awards Committee due to
official business concerns, notice is hereby given that the Pre-bidding Conference originally

scheduled for October 7, 2022 for the above said procurement will be postponed. The new date
for the Pre Bidding Conference is now Tuesday, October 11, 2022.

ALELI ANNQ':\{}ﬁ CEP.S CAL, MD, MPH

BAC Chairperson

Block 6 Barangay Road, Welfareville Compound, Barangay Addition Hills, Mandaluyong City 1550 @ Trunk Line: 531-0034/531-0037
Fax: 535-4595 @ URL: http:/ncro.doh.gov.ph Email: chd_mm@yahoo.com



